
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 16, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 542 
Re: Los Angeles to San Antonio, Houston, and New Orleans Domestic 
Service Change 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In an attempt to improve Dallas and Memphis service out of Los Angeles the 
Union Pacific is making the following change to domestic rail service effective 
immediately to help free up additional railcar and locomotive assets: 
 
Domestic service from Los Angeles to San Antonio, Houston, and 
New Orleans  will operate 3 days a week until further notice. The new 
days of operation are Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. This traffic should 
still be tendered to the LATC ramp by the current 2000 cutoff. 
 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local Business Development 
or Customer Service Representative. 
 
Thank you for shipping Pacer Stacktrain. 
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